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Assalamu alaykum,  

brothers and sisters of our Muslim  

community! 

 

 

 

It is after a great amount of work and patience, the Brisbane City Council has finally authorised 

the finalisation of the Masjid at the Rochedale Mosque, headed by the Bosnian Islamic group. 

 

The journey has been a very long one and the community has consistently supported our efforts.  

As you can see, thanks to the help of Allah Subhānahu Wa Ta’āla, the mosque has been        

finalised, with only the necessary inside furnishings still outstanding. 

 

It is now necessary to raise all the relevant funds for the finalisation of the external costs of the 

masjid as well as the payment of outstanding council fees.  We require another $300,000 to  

finalise the project before we can start using this wonderful mosque. 
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We are therefore asking you to please attend 

our Open Day on the 12th of August 2012, 

this coming Sunday, after zohr prayer,     

during the holy month of Ramadan, and to 

contribute financially as much as you can, so 

that we can expedite our further efforts to 

start using the Masjid. 

 

So that these wonderful male ( downstairs)

and female (upstairs) quarters can start    

being utilised by our brothers and sisters. 
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It is expected that the mosque can be show cased to the community where it is anticipated that a library, Quranic and Arabic 

classes, amongst others and other various youth development projects, to name a few, will be fostered and commenced. Your 

contribution therefore will assist in our children and your children inshallah enjoying a masjid which will provide a number 

of services that will be of extreme use to our community. 

      In the words of the Prophet (saws): 

Abu Hamzah Anas bin Mālik, radiyallāhu „anhu, who was the servant of 

the Messenger of Allah, sallallāhu „alayhi wassalam said: 

“None of you truly believes (in Allah and in His religion) until he loves 

for his brother that which he loves for himself”    

       [Al-Bukhāri & Muslim] 

Please show your love for us by helping us in our time of need.  We have 

invested a lot of time and effort into this project thus far but we need all the 

asistance we can get to finish Allah Subhānahu Wa Ta’āla’s house.  We 

started with just a block of land and a small house to a sight of beauty in 

the ceiling.   

Ramadan is a special time of the year and may you all be rewarded for 

your assistance in this Holy Month by Allah  Subhānahu Wa Ta‟āla. 

LOCATION:   ROCHEDALE MOSQUE, 2674 Logan Road, Eight Mile Plains 

WHEN:   12th August 2012, After Zohr prayer 


